
 

 

 

3rd May 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

On Friday 5th May, as part of our celebration of the King Charles III Coronation Day, we will be having 

a special themed lunch in the canteen, complete with flag, bunting and a special menu to enjoy.  We 

are asking all students to wear a red, white or blue item (or Union Jack patterned) item of clothing 

along with their usual school uniform.  We will also be selling coronation themed cakes at break and 

lunch time, if students wish to bring some money that will be donated to charity (UNICEF). We do 

welcome students to bring in cakes and samosas to sell, but will require an ingredients list for all 

items, in case of allergies or they cannot be sold. 

All students who wear a red, white or blue item will need to donate £1, which will be given to the 
charity UNICEF.  
 

In the lead-up to this lovely event, will be having a week of assemblies and form time Personal 

Development sessions devoted to the coronation, as it is such an important, rare occasion for our 

students to remember for the rest of their lives. 

We hope that you make the time to enjoy your own coronation activities with your family and wish 

you a wonderful Coronation Day. 

Thank you for your ongoing support, 

 

 

Mr S Hetherington 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
 

 


